

Heathcoat Primary School Newsletter

Aspiring to achieve our best: moving forward together!

Learner of the Week

FSN Ava Frost
FSBB Miley Pike
1S Freddie Lofts
1P Maisie Holland
2G Charlotte McCalliskey
2D Oliver Wallace
3E Jessica Brandon-Brown
3P Harvey Eastley
4J Grace Goldie
4S Tristan Ferdinando
5P Fran Newton
5B Tom Cox
6P Warren Perryman

Multiplication Tests

6H Amy Moore

3E 84% 3P 73% 4J 40% 45 35% 5P 55% 5B 53% 6P 70% 6H 28%

Lunchtime Behaviour

FSN Isabelle Biles
FSBB Oran Furphy
1S Bailey Pearce
1P Jessie Short
2G Evie Wallace
2D Darcy Frost
3E Toby Jones
3P Danny Wright
4J Brooke Gould
4S Tristan Ferdinando
5P Ruby Leathem
5B Ethan Burridge
6P Ned Cockbain
6H Lili Edworthy

Best Attendance

3P - 100%

Monday 30 January 2017

Friends of HPS Forthcoming Events for your Diary

Yummy Friday - Thank you to everyone who either made and brought cakes or came along to buy them. We had some really lovely things to sell and raised a little over £70. The next Yummy Friday will be on Friday 24 February and we would like parents of children in Year 1 to bring cakes/biscuits (all nut free) please.

News

National Bug Busting Day -

tomorrow, Tuesday 31 January, is
National Bug Busting Day. As part
of this, could we ask for all parents
to spend just a few minutes
checking their child's hair for head
lice and treat if any are found.
More information can be found on
the website at www.chc.org. If we
all do this on the same day then we
should be able to prevent the spread of
head lice.

<u>School Council</u> - A referendum took place on Thursday 26 January, which gave all the pupils the chance to vote on

how they feel School Councillors should be elected in the future. It was great to see the children having the opportunity to share their voice on this



matter and it will be interesting to see the result when the current school council count up all of the voting slips!

Spelling Bee - on Saturday 29 January four children from Year 4 took part in a spelling competition at Wellington Prep with several other schools. There were seven rounds including anagrams, scrabble and spellings. Although we didn't win, the team did very well and were great representatives of the school.

Wellington

Wellington

lington

<u>Tag Rugby</u> - we entered a team in the local tag rugby tournament recently. There were six other teams which we played against. Heathcoat won all of their games and showed great team spirit.

St John's After School
Club - have asked us to
let parents know that
Friday 10 February is a
non pupil day for them
so there will be no
after school club on
that day. (Heathcoat

Primary is open for

pupils that day).

This newsletter will be available on the school website under the 'News' section